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WEST YORK AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT  

ACT 34 HEARING FOR THE 

WALLACE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL CONSTRUCTION PROJECT  

 

On September 17, 2013, the West York Area School District will conduct a public hearing regarding 

the upcoming Wallace Elementary construction project. This hearing is in accordance with Public School 

Code, as amended by Act 34 of 1973. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss proposed additions and 

renovations to Wallace Elementary School. The meeting will be held at 6:00 p.m. in the West York Area 

Middle School cafeteria immediately preceding the regularly scheduled School Board Meeting. 

    

 
For more information, please contact Dr. Emilie Lonardi, Superintendent. 

West York Area School District 
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